## Lamar Consolidated Independent School District School Health Advisory Council (SHAC) Member Application

The LCISD School Health Advisory Council (SHAC) was established by the Board of Trustees to assist the District in meeting its strategic objectives to provide healthy school environments for students, staff, and community members and teaching and promoting wellness through healthy lifestyles. The Board requires the majority of SHAC members to be parents of students enrolled in LCISD schools and non-employees of the District. The School Health Advisory Council acts in an advisory capacity to the Board of Trustees.

If you are interested in volunteering to serve on the LCISD SHAC, please complete the application below.

Volunteer's Name:

Preferred Phone Contact Number:	
Parent of LCISD Student(s)	Public Educator
LCISD Staff Member	Health Professional
Community Member	Elected Official (Current or Former)
Local Business Owner	LCISD Student (Current or Former)
If you are currently a Parent of LCISD Students, please indicate their grade levels and campuses attended below:  Campus  Current Grade Level	
Cumpus	Current Grade Lever
Which three (3) of the following community and school health topics are of the most interest to you as a member of this group?	
Health Education	Child Nutrition
Social & Emotional School Climate	Counseling, Psychological & Social Services
Family Engagement	Physical Education & Physical Activity
Health Services	Community Involvement
Healthy School Environments	Staff Wellness
Signature	Date